
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
                                         Palos Hills 

                                 Nursery News 
 

Theme:  Snugglies 
Introduce:  Circle & Square 
Week of August 28th 
           

Reminder:  School will be closed Monday, September 

4th. Enjoy your holiday weekend! Full tuition is due. 

Concept:   This week we will learn the shapes circle and square.  We 

will continue sorting big and little but with a twist—the children will put 

all the big items in the group with the big hand and the little items in 

the group with the little hand.  We will investigate the difference 

between dirt and leaves.   

 

Language Arts:   What a fun week “Snuggly” week is!  All of us need to 

bring our favorite “Snuggly” to spend the day with us.  We will have 

special finger plays and flannel board stories to do with our special 

friends.  The rhythm sticks will be introduced which is always an 

exciting time.  The shapes circle and square will also be introduced so 

our “Snugglies” are going to learn something new.  Don’t forget your 

snugglies and don’t forget to put your name on your snuggly! 

 

Craft & Writing:  We’re shaping up in Craft and Writing class this week 

with Ms. Tammy.  If you thought learning red and blue was fun, wait 

until we learn circle and square.  To introduce our new theme, 

snugglies,  we will also mosaic a teddy bear brown. 

 
Motor:  This week in class we will introduce the shapes circle and 

square.  We will also introduce the tunnel and the children will be able 

to crawl through. The class will participate in an obstacle course 

towards the end of the week involving walking up and down on 

stairsteps and block bowling.  

 

 


